
It is an important practice to check your Skyward contact information quarterly. Please take a 
moment now to login to Skyward and check your Skylert information. The district uses Skylert 
to send out school cancellations due to inclement weather and other important district-related 
information.  
 
What to check: 

 
1) Please make sure each phone number and email in the system is current.  
2) Please make sure you have checked “Emergency” AND “General” boxes for all phone 

numbers that need important district information. “Emergency” messages are only sent 
out in crisis situations. All other communication will be delivered as a “General” 
message.  

3) Please make sure you have the “Emergency” AND “General” boxes checked under “Text 
Message Numbers” and that numbers are listed in those fields. You will not receive text 
messages if those fields are blank. Make sure you scroll down to check those text 
message fields.  

 
In this example, two phone numbers will receive the Emergency and General messages by 
phone and text.  


